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IN REPLY 
REFER TO 

• REF ID: A522259~ 

WAR DEPARl¥5NT 
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SIGNAL. OFFICER 

Mr. George A. Graham, 
Signal Corps Laboratories, 
Fort Monmouth, New Jersey. 

Dear Graham.: 

WASHINGTON 

July 28 , 1930 

I have yours of July 18 and think that it will be the 
best plan first to send me the sketches and let me take up the 
matter in the office. It will be easier to let the proper per­
sons decide whether to develop the thing in the laboratory or 
by developmental contract. I ought to have a fairly decent 
sketch'to submit with~ memorandum. 

I hope that the hot weather is not proving too much 
for you, and it shouldn't if you are taking advantage of the , 
ocean nearby_. 

Sincerely yours·, 

~AV~­

Vlilliam F. Friedman, 
Major, Signal Rea·erve, 

Signal Intelligence sectio~. 
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